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Share your power.

April 18t, 2018

Keiser University
800 South Babcock Street
Melbourne, Florida 32901

To Whom It May Concern:

Keiser University is important to our community by helping OneBlood to meet the needs of our local
hospitals.

It is the goal of our organization to ensure our local hospitals always have an adequate blood supply. We
cannot accomplish this without ongoing community support and loyal sponsors. Keiser University has
been hosting blood drives at their Melbourne, Florida location since 2009. As a result, their students and
staff have donated over 400 units of blood.

Each unit of whole blood is separated into 3 components, and is then delivered to our hospitals as red
cells, plasma and platelets. Each component can then be given to three different patients based on their
individual needs. Since Keiser University has contributed over 400 units of whole blood, potentially they
are responsible for saving over 1,200 lives!

OneBlood, and the surrounding community, are grateful for the ongoing support of Keiser University.
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